


scope of work:  turnstile 
system.

scope of work:  camera system, 
TURNstile system, queue system.

scope of work: access control 
system.

scope of work:  camera system, 
ACCESS CONTROL system, 
TURNstile System, queue system.

scope of work: camera system, 
monthly technical service.

Banks



scope of work:  collar 
camera, camera systems.

scope of work:  turnstile 
systems.

scope of work:  ViP turnstile 
systems.

scope of work: camera systems.

scope of work: camera 
systems, alarm system. 

Government Offices



scope of work: camera system 
and auto parking system.

scope of work: barrier, fire 
system, camera system, server, 
telephony and turnstile 
system.

scope of work:  ACCESS 
CONTROL system, turnstile, 
barrier, server,optic and 
camera system.

scope of work:  camera system, 
SERVER, audio system,bell and 
clock system, ACCESS CONTROL 
and confrance system.

scope of work:  area camera 
system, barrier system.

scope of work: camera system, 
optic server.

SCİP PEȘƏ 
TƏHSİL

  mƏrkƏzİ.

TIR PARK

Industrial Enterprises



scope of work:  camera system  
fire system, alarm 
system,İnternet, telephony, 
audio system,barrier.

scope of work:  camera system  
fire system, alarm 
system,İnternet, telephony, 
audio system,barrier.

scope of work:  camera system  
fire system, alarm 
system,İnternet, telephony, 
audio system,barrier.

scope of work:  camera system  
fire system, alarm 
system,İnternet, telephony, 
audio system,barrier.

scope of work:  camera system  
fire system, alarm 
system,İnternet, telephony, 
audio system,barrier.

hacIqabul 
SƏNAYE 

MƏHƏLLƏS�

BALAXANı 
SƏNAYE     

PARKı

MASALLı     
SƏNAYE 

MƏHƏLLƏS�

NEFTÇALA     
SƏNAYE 

MƏHƏLLƏS�

P�RALLAHı 
SƏNAYE     

PARKı

 SAB�RABAD 
SƏNAYE 

MƏHƏLLƏS�

scope of work:  camera system  
fire system, alarm 
system,İnternet, telephony, 
audio system,barrier.

Industrial Enterprises



scope of work: camera system.

scope of work:  TURNstile, 
server, optic, BARRiER, ACCESS 
CONTROL system and fire system.

scope of work:  camera system.

scope of work:  camera system.

scope of work:  camera system, 
TELEphony.

İmİşlİ şƏkƏr
zavodu

BAKı TAXıL 
TERM�NALı

AĞDAȘ TAXTA 
ȘALBAN 
zavodu

Industrial Enterprises



scope of work: camera system, 
TURNstile, BARrier, ACCESS 
CONTROL system, alarm system, 
audio system.

scope of work: repair of X-
RAY (METAL detector), repair 
of led lights,  camera service.

scope of work:  camera system, 
internet, voip telephony, 
server room.

scope of work: camera system, 
barrier, turnstile system.

scope of work:  TURNstile 
system.

scope of work:  TURNstile 
system.

Companies



scope of work:  auto parking 
system, ACCESS CONTROL System. 

scope of work:  camera system.

scope of work:  camera system, 
LİFT System, BARrier.

scope of work:  camera system, 
SERVER, INTERcOM system.

scope of work: auto parking 
system, access control system, 
software, automatic gate VƏ 
RFD System.

scope of work:  camera system, 
barrier, fire system.

Residential Buildings



scope of work:  camera system, 
auto parking system, LıFT 
system, ACCESS CONTROL System.

scope of work:  camera system.

ȘOKOLAD
tower

scope of work:  camera system, 
�NTERcOM System, fire system, 
iNTERNET, auto parking system, 
ventilation, Mechanic, 
electricity system.

scope of work:  camera system, 
audio system, fire system.

  NƏSİMİ
REZİDANS

scope of work:  camera system, 
barrier system, lift system, rfid 
system,software.

scope of work:  camera system, 
lift system, intercom.

Residential Buildings



scope of work: auto parking 
system. 

scope of work:  camera system, 
TURNstile system, ACCESS 
CONTROL System, Auto parking 
system.

scope of work:  auto parking 
system, camera system.

scope of work:  turnstile and 
qr code system.

AYNALı
 PLAZA

scope of work:  camera system, 
TURNstile system, ACCESS 
CONTROL System, fire system.

Business Centers



scope of work:  camera system, 
audio system, turnstile system, 
FİTNESS, RESTaurant,beauty 
SALON software, GSM system.

scope of work:  camera system, 
TURNstile system, FİTNESS 
software, smart lock system, 
RESTaurant system and 
software, iNTERNET.

scope of work: turnstile system, 
ACCESS CONTROL System, 
TELEphony.

scope of work:  camera system, 
turnstile system, fİtness 
software, smart lock system, 
restaurant system and 
software, internet.

GOLDEN CI
   FITNESS

scope of work:  camera system, 
turnstile system, fİtness 
software, smart lock system, 
restaurant system and 
software, internet.

scope of work:  smart lock 
system.

GYMS



scope of work:  ACCESS CONTROL 
system.

scope of work:  camera system.

scope of work:  ACCESS CONTROL 
System.

scope of work:  camera system.

scope of work:  TELEphony, pos 
system.

scope of work:  ACCESS CONTROL 
System, camera system, gps 
system.

Companies



scope of work:  ACCESS CONTROL 
system, BARriER System, camera 
system.

scope of work:  camera system, 
TURNstile system, ACCESS 
CONTROL System it service, data 
system, server room.

scope of work:  TURNstile 
system, ACCESS CONTROL 
System, camera system, SERVER 
room, data system, it service.

scope of work:  data system, 
camera system, ACCESS CONTROL 
system.

scope of work:  queue system.

Companies



scope of work:  LOCAL data 
system,RACK cabin, optic data 
system, smart lock system.

scope of work: camera system, 
Auto parking system,telephony, 
iNTERNET, audio system.

scope of work: ACCESS CONTROL 
system.

scope of work: BARriER System.

scope of work: camera system, 
fire system, audio system.

Other




	Page 1
	Page 2
	Page 3
	Page 4
	Page 5
	Page 6
	Page 7
	Page 8
	Page 9
	Page 10
	Page 11
	Page 12
	Page 13
	Page 14
	Page 15



